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| S S,

| am writing in regard to the two questions that you tabled on the 27"
November 2009:

To ask Her Majesty’s Government how many illegal immigrants have been
found working for the UK Border Agency in each of the last five years.

To ask Her Majesty’s Government how many illegal immigrants have been
found working for the UK Border Agency in each of the last five years.

We have now become aware that the information given to you in the reply
was incomplete. In the answer to the first question, two cases in 2005 were
omitted, and in the answer to the second. one case in 2006 was also left out.
It is unfortunate that this information, which had been included in replies to
questions in the Commons earlier in the year, was overlooked; but we will
investigate the circumstances and take any necessary steps to correct our
processes.

I can only apologise the information provided to you was incomplete. | will
arrange for a copy of this letter to be placed in the Library, and to the Editor of
the Official Report.
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